
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

April 29, 2022 
 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro, Chair  The Honorable Kay Granger, Ranking Member 
House Appropriations Committee  House Appropriations Committee 
Washington, DC 20515   Washington, DC 20515 
 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 
 

I am requesting funding for Preserving Historic Sotterley in fiscal year 2023. The entity 
to receive funding for this project is Historic Sotterley, Inc, located at 44300 Sotterley, 
Hollywood, MD 20636. The funding would be used for restoration and rehabilitation, capital 
upgrades for structures and systems, as well as deferred maintenance.  
 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
     Sincerely, 

 
STENY H. HOYER 
Member of Congress 

 


